
Leonard Joffe, M.D., F.R.C.S.Ed., and Reid F. 
Schindler, M.D., F.R.C.S.(C), have about 65 years 
combined practice in Tucson. Dr. Joffe received his 
medical training in South Africa at the University 
of Witwatersrand, and in Edinburgh, Scotland,  
as well as Wills Eye Hospital in Philadelphia.  
He observes that his favorite part of his practice  
is the, “satisfaction that comes with the ability  
to treat the most serious retinal challenges.” 
He also says that he enjoys developing “close 
interpersonal relationships with patients.”
Dr. Schindler earned his Doctor of Medicine  
from the University of Alberta, completed his 
residency in ophthalmology at the University 
of Western Ontario, and completed a retinal 
fellowship at Wills Eye Hospital in Philadelphia.
He notes that he chose to practice in this field 
because of “the challenge of investigating and 
resolving serious medical problems.”

CONTACT INFORMATION: 4753 E. Camp Lowell 
Dr., Tucson, AZ 85712;  (520) 881-1400;  
www.tucsonretinaspecialists.com
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Retina Specialists of 
Southern Arizona


